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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
Virtual Zoom Hearings on the Family Law Motions Calendar 
 
(This alert is being re-sent with a corrected title.  The below information remains the same.) 

Effective June 1, 2021, all family law motions calendars (1:30 p.m. with a 1:00 p.m. 
check-in) will be conducted via Zoom. The Zoom link for each hearing will be published 
on the King County Superior Court website at https://kingcounty.gov/courts/superior-
court/family/virtual-hearings.aspx.  The link will be posted two days prior to the hearing.  

Important: 
This only applies to motions in front of the Family Law Commissioners.  It does not yet 
apply to Domestic Violence Protection Orders or prosecutor calendars.  This link also 
does not apply to Zoom hearings or trials in front of the family law judges, for which you 
will continue to receive from the court’s bailiff.  

For more information about participation in video hearings, visit: 
https://kingcounty.gov/courts/superior-court/get-help/Video.aspx.   For additional 
information about appearing on the family law motions calendar via Zoom, visit: 
https://kingcounty.gov/courts/superior-court/family/virtual-hearings.aspx. 
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